David Jolly
Penobscot
LD 1337

Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and Honorable Members of the Judiciary
Committee, my name is David Jolly and I live in Penobscot. I am here today in
opposition to LD 1337.

Transgender women in Maine already face serious barriers to accessing appropriate
shelter —not to mention disproportionate risks of violence—when they are unhoused.
Shelters know how to keep all women safe and have been doing it for years.

Please vote “Ought not to Pass” on LD 1337.



